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SUBJECT: Proposed Downtown Mural  

 
 

Staff: Michelle Pease 

 

The City shared a request for proposal to attract mural submissions from local and regional artists in 2024. A 

complete RFP was submitted by the deadline and the Arts Committee began working with the artist.  

 

Several submissions have been shared from the artist. The following submissions are proposed renderings. 

 

The location of the mural will be on the south side of the second story of ALM Fine Cabinetry. This location will 

enable traffic coming from the south to see the mural. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


